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Name: Mark Johnson
Address: 8344 Se Cottrell Rd
Email: mark_johnson56@aol.com
Testimony:
I would like to know how the placement of this large facility will impact the water table. It will cut off the natural water
drainage and the water that subs into Johnson Creek and the creek that is closer to Carpenter Lane. Are there plans to offset
this water loss and supplement these creeks. It will have an impact on all aquatic wild life and irrigation downstream.
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